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I am opposed to Senate Bill 210. Oregon currently has one of the best functioning 

voting systems of any state, allowing people to vote from home and mail in their 

ballot, or drop it off at their local secure drop box. This is especially essential for 

Rural Voters. No long drive, no long lines, no conflicts with accessibility, job 

schedules, childcare, etc.  

There is no need to spend taxpayer dollars on this bill, when we have a successful 

and secure voting system in place. It would make voting more difficult for Oregon 

residents, and would destroy a voting system that has been working well for decades. 

I oppose SB 210. 

Thank you! 

Alisa 

Bend, Oregon Resident 


